
FROM: The British and Irish Governments 

TO: Participating Political Parties 

DATE: 17 November 1997 

POSTPONEMENT OF STRAND THREE LIAISON MEETING 

The British and Irish Governments have decided to postpone tomorrow's 
Strand three Liaison meeting. They believe it will be most effective to 
take receipt of the parties' views during the current round of bilateral 
consultations. This will also allow those bilaterals to continue without 
interruption. 

The Governments will consult with the parties at the Business Committee 
on Wednesday on a convenient date on which to hold the next meeting. 
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